
August 2, 2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISS~QN 

To: David L. Armstrong 
Chairman, Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

From: Kathleen Parks 
K.A. Owens 
David Lott 
Co-Chairs, Kentucky Alliance Against Racist and Political Repression 

Re: KPSC hearing on the sale of LG&E to PPL 

We are writing on behalf of a coalition of Louisville citizens and representatives of  social 
justice organizations in the Louisville area concerned about the pending sale of LG&E to 
PPL. 

We believe that the sale of LG&E to PPL is not in the best interest of the people of 
Louisville. Because of this, we are requesting that a public hearing about the sale be 
held in Louisville to provide an opportunity for comment. 

It is our recommendation that the hearing be held within 30 days of  the receipt of  this 
letter. We also recommend that it be held at  the Nia Center located at  2900 W. 
Broadway in Louisville because the building is centrally located and accessible by bus. 

Your attention to this request is appreciated and we look forward to  your response. We 
can be reached by email at kvaII@insightbb.com or by phone a t  502-778-8130. 

The Carl Braden Memorial Center, 3208 West Broadway, Louisville, Ky. 40211 
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